
From: Chad Hutchison
To: Achee, Laura A (DEC); Fishwick, Claire (DEC)
Cc: Sen. John Coghill; Moss, Rynnieva W (LEG); Dec Air Comment; Edwards, Alice L S (DEC); Heil, Cynthia L (DEC)
Subject: DEC Letter - From Senator Coghill"s Office - Serious Implementation Plan (SIP) – PM2.5 – Nonattainment –

Comment Letter
Date: Thursday, July 11, 2019 1:12:16 PM
Attachments: DEC Letter 7 10 19 PM 2.5 FINAL SIGNED.pdf

All:
 
Please see attached from Senator Coghill’s office.
 
Let me know if you have questions.

Thanks
Chad
 
 
This electronic message transmission contains information belonging to the Alaska Senate Majority
that is solely for the recipient named above and which may be confidential or privileged.  THE
ALASKA SENATE MAJORITY PRESERVES AND ASSERTS ALL PRIVILEGES AND IMMUNITIES APPLICABLE
TO THIS TRANSMISSION.  If you are not the intended recipient, be aware that any disclosure,
copying, distribution, or use of the contents of this communication is STRICTLY PROHIBITED.  If you
have received this electronic transmission in error, please notify this office by telephone (907-378-
3946 during session, and 907-451-2941 during interim) or by electronic mail
(chad.hutchison@akleg.gov).
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